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(Mr. Calderon. Peru)

Another factor that makes these negotiations unique is that so far the 
mandate still does not explicitly refer to the prohibition of the use of 
chemical weapons.
matter of establishing the relationship of the future convention with the 
Geneva Protocol of 1925, a divergence appears. Obviously, nobody is thinking 
of a total prohibition, but of a limited prohibition of use, whether it is 
first, second or whatever use.

Another factor has to do with the proliferation of provisions and texts, 
all of them related to the future convention, which would also make it unique, 
because it would be necessary to agree not only on the basic provisions but 
also on all the regulations and subsidiary aspects connected with the 
application of the various articles of the convention. We are therefore faced 
with a situation in which we have to concern ourselves with both legislating 
and regulating, sometimes finding that the regulatory aspect prevails over the 
legislative.
value from the legal point of view and the differences that could arise as a 
result of different régimes in domestic law do not allow us to rule out the 
possibility of new and unwelcome complications in the future.

Related to this last factor is the question of the "rolling text" - 
a good term coined some time ago — which has made it possible to maintain 
continuity over the past few years, 
we should keep that term, 
text coming out of the Ad Hoc Committee, because it could happen that 
continuity comes to mean continuing for continuing's sake, which is not at all 
the same thing. We could think of a preliminary draft convention for next 
year, and that would appear to be the most logical thing if we wish to be 
consistent with the Final Declaration of Paris.

Obviously, this is in everybody's mind, but when it is a

But the fact is that this is still not clear.

The interrelationship that in the end exists between them, their

Nevertheless, it is worth asking whether 
Perhaps the time has come to give a new name to the

Finally, another factor that makes these negotiations special is the 
method of work. At first sight, it would appear logical to try to make 
specific progress in all areas related to the future convention, and yet when 
the pace and progress of the work is not smooth and even in all areas, that is 
to say, when there are ups and downs, we do not see why we cannot choose to 
defer until a later stage those subsidiary questions that need to mature 
further so that we can concentrate our attention and efforts on the major 
subjects that are interdependent and indispensable, in order to give the 
convention its final form. A popular saying is "Jack of all trades, master of 
none", and it might be advisable not to disregard that advice, incidentally 
making it easier for everyone to get a grasp of all the really substantive 
issues that will shape the future convention. I think it is very good to 
redouble on efforts and hold all kinds of meetings, but only in the knowledge 
that we are not going to disappoint expectations and that we are going to have 
a final text of the convention within our reach.


